

Police Department

Nannette H. Hegerty
Chief of Police

July 6, 2004

Members of the Common Council c/o City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt 200 East Wells Street - Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Common Council Members:

With this letter I appoint the following two members of the Milwaukee Police Department to serve on the Milwaukee Commission on Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault:

> Deputy Chief Brian O'Keefe, Criminal Investigation Bureau Captain Susan M. Edman, Sensitive Crimes Division

I am pleased the Milwaukee Police Department has two representatives on this Commission. I am confident that the law enforcement experience and collaborative nature of these individuals will be beneficial.

I am committed to reducing crime and violence in our community and support the efforts of the Commission in responding to domestic violence and sexual assault.

Sincerely.

NANNETTE H. HEGERTY

CHIEF OF POLICE

c: Mayor Tom Barrett
Deputy Chief O'Keefe
Captain Susan Edman